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Change in the Indication on AC Servo Amplifier Rating Plates 

 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi Electric AC servo system. 
The indication on the rating plates of the MR-J5 AC servo amplifiers will be changed as follows. This 
change does not affect the functions, performance, dimensions, and mounting dimensions of the AC servo 
amplifiers. 
 
1. Target Model 

MR-J5-G, MR-J5W-G, MR-J5D-G (excluding N1) 
 
2. Reason for the Change 

For supporting CC-Link IE TSN Class A 
 
3. Details of the Change 

The indication of "CC-Link IE TSN Class B" on the rating plate will be changed to "CC-Link IE TSN 
Class B/A". 

 
Table 1. CC-Link IE TSN Class indication example 

Before After 

  

 
4. Schedule 

This change will be made sequentially from the June 2023 production, and there may be cases where 
both the former and new products exist in the distribution stage. 
The products with firmware version D0 or later support CC-Link IE TSN Class A even before the rating 
plate change. 

 


